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This is ridiculous and unconstitutional! We have the right to defend ourselves while in 

a public place. If you prohibit certain buildings and surrounding areas, where will it 

ever stop?! These "governing bodies " will slowly and continuously take away our 

rights to we have nothing left. I will not stand by and watch this happen.  


